
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
  
 

   
 

   
 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Mt. San Antonio College   
Information Technology Advisory Committee 

Group Memory
October 3, 2016 

Members: 
Victor Belinski (Co-Chair) 
Ron Bean X 
Chau Dao 
L.E. Fosia 

Phebe Lee X Richard Patterson X 
Rich Lee X Robert Stubbe X 
Paulo Madrigal X Joe Vasquez X 
Jai Mehta X Charlotte Zhang Claudia Coronado (Minutes) X 

ITEM DISCUSSION/COMMENTS ACTION/OUTCOME 
1. Review of Minutes The September 2016 minutes were amended and 

approved. 
The minutes will be posted to the 
ITAC website. 

2. Selected Strategic / 
Future IT Projects 
A. Exterior wireless 

Installations – Coverage 
map 

B. Instruction Computer 
Replacements 2015-16 

C. Computer Replacement 
Program 

A. Ron discussed the exterior WiFi implementations 
across campus. The coverage map indicated existing 
WiFi access points and future access points. The 
Business Division is requesting access points in buildings 
17, 18, 19 and faculty trailers. Paulo is requesting access 
point in building 40 both in the south and east area of the 
building. IT is working on putting together a heat map of 
WiFi coverage.  
B. Instruction gave IT $250K for 2016-17 for Instruction 
computer replacements.  
C. Besides the Instruction computer replacement funds IT 
also has a computer replacement program for Faculty and 
Staff. The goal of these computer replacement dollars is 
to replace all computers on campus that are over 5 years 
or older. Currently we have been tracking fixed assets in 
Banner to help future forecasting for campus computer 
needs. 

Information only. 

3. Accreditation The Accreditation self-study report is out. Please note that 
if you are approached by the Accreditation team they 
might refer to PIE as Program Review. 

Information only. 



 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

6. Other ITAC approved Chris Rodriguez’s presentation on A/V 
Standards to be forwarded to the President’s Advisory 
Committee not as an endorsement, but as information-
only. 

Robert discussed that he would like to ask Presentation 
Services if they would be open to putting together a retrofit 
standard that would provide newer, inexpensive 
projectors that will bring buildings that will soon be 
retrofitted/demolished, closer to having a centralized 
control.  

The next meeting is November 7 at 2:30 in Bldg. 4 Room 
2460. 

Information only. 

A reminder will be posted in the 
portal and sent via email about one 
week prior to the meeting. 
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